
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

BROOKLYN INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 

REGULAR MEETING 

JULY 14, 2020 

6:00 P.M.  

 

 

The regular meeting of the Brooklyn Inland Wetlands and Watercourse Commission to be held 

Tuesday, July 14, 2020 through webex.com has been cancelled due to lack of quorum.  

 

 

 

Jeffrey Arends 

Chairman  


